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Monday 19th July 2021 

Transition  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As we currently have our Year 5 group isolating at the moment, regretfully some of our transition arrangements 

have been impacted.  This is beyond our control and is simply an unfortunate result of the rules that are in 

place and circumstances we find ourselves in.  

 

I would like to acknowledge the resilience and positive attitude shown by our KingEdwinners during this difficult 

time.  All of our isolating children across the year groups have managed so well.  I am so sorry that they have 

perhaps missed out on being in school.  Some children are particularly impacted and I send them my very best 

wishes.  We miss them all. 

 

Regarding transition tomorrow: 
 

• Our new Foundation to new Year 3 classes are all unneffected (at the point of writing this email!) 

• Our new Year 4  Mrs Smy class will continue as planned 

• The new Year 4 Mr Bandy class will stay with their current teacher Miss Trolley but they will have a online 

session with Mr Bandy  

• The new Year 5 Mr Lewis class will continue as planned 

• The new Year 5 Miss Roy class will be taught by Mrs Harvey and Mrs Willis but they will have an online 

session with Miss Roy too 

• The new Year 6 classes will continue with their home learning provision ( due to isolation) but they will also 

have a online session with their new teachers – Mr Ogle and Miss Hawkins (around 11.00am) 

• The existing Year 6 groups (new Year 7) will be taught by the current team 

 

Please ensure that your children are dropped off and collected from their new classrooms tomorrow. 

 

Finally, in the last couple of days of term, we will make every attempt to find time to offer extra transition 

sessions for any children/classes that have been significantly impacted by isolation. Please understand that this 

is entirely dependent on the circumstances that arise in those final days of term. 

 

This may all look a little confusing but we have it under control… it will all be fine and the children will be able 

to spend some time with their new teachers tomorrow.   

 

Thnks in advance for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards,  

Mr Callaghan-Wetton 
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